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From: "Robin D Chase" <robindchase@sbcglobal.net>
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Monte Rio Cottages- Full Kitchens, Private Hot Tubs, Wi-fi, and more.
707-865-4161 www . monteriocotiages.com

Water Board, SWRCB EXECUTIVE

Please do not cut the flow in the Russian River during the summer
months. It will be a disaster for the tourist economy here in Monte

Rio. :

We need a dam on the lower river to keep the levels up enough to support
recreation and public safety. Sincerely, Robin Chase




